

RADCLIFF ELEMENTARY

SCHOOL-BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL MEETING OF October 18, 2016
The meeting began at 2:30 p.m. in the school’s conference room with the following members present (Carly Crews, Chris Corder, Gina Stinebruner, Jennifer French, and Connie Owens).  Visitors present were Chris Reed.   
Agenda:  Mrs. Owens moved to approve the agenda.  Mrs. Stinebruner seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.

Minutes:  Mrs. Owens moved to approve the September 20th, 2016 meeting minutes.  Mrs. Crews seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.  
Public Comment: No public comment at this time.
Good New Report:  Our writing scores were 5th in the district.  Reading when down a little, but Math scores were really good.  The MAP breakdown is a great indicator to show what they student will score on their KPREP test.  Radcliff scored a 100% for the program review.  Radcliff Elementary made gains on the KPREP.

Student Achievement:   There will be a Faculty meeting to breakdown the KPREP scores.
Committee Reports: No committee reports at this time.
New Business:   
Science textbook purchase proposal:  Mr. Corder discussed the council about the fourth grade science standards, and the new assessments.  Fourth grade requested to purchase new fourth grade science textbooks to accommodate the new standards.  The new textbooks would cost $6500, but Radcliff would only have to pay $1500.  Mrs. Owens made a motion to spend $1500 of textbook money for TCI Science books for fourth grade.  Mrs. Stinebruner seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.
Old Business:  No old business to discuss at this time.
Miscellaneous Business/Information:  
Current enrollment is 477. 
Adjournment:   Mrs. Stinebruner made the motion to adjourn.  Mrs. Owens seconded, and the motion passed by consensus. 
The council meeting adjourned at 2:45 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Carly Crews, Council Secretary  
